
Read-along bags
The first together-reading bags have been given
home. The bag contains a picture book. 
This picture book is read by the teacher. You can
watch the video if you scan the QR code in the
book. After reading the book, the children can do
assignments related to the book at home. This can
be done in everyone's home language. The children
of group 1/2 are given a bag to take home with
them on each theme. 

Agenda

Thursday, October 17:  

Group 7-8 : Ballet performance Don

Quixote by the National Ballet at National

Opera & Ballet in Amsterdam.

Thursday 24 October: Newsletter 4

Mon 28 Oct to Fri 1 Nov: Autumn holidays
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Dear parents and carers,

Autumn has really started now, the weather is becoming more changeable. Sometimes lots
of rain sometimes still beautiful sunshine. But in the morning it is colder. That takes some
getting used to again. 

Last week we had a study day on the ‘dynamic school day.’ 
During this day, teachers learned how to make school days more active and varied for the
children. 
In the afternoon, teachers looked at active language production in language classes and at
primary school at having high expectations for our children.
You may be wondering what exactly a ‘study day’ is. On a study day, children are free from
school, but teachers attend training sessions and meetings. These days are important to
ensure that teachers keep their knowledge up to date and develop new ideas that improve
teaching. 
You can find all the dates of the other study days in the Parro app.

Furthermore, in this world guide, information from our Young child specialist Anneloes and
the possibility of receiving an old chromebook from school for your child at home.

Kind regards on behalf of the entire IKC Wereldwijs team,
Toyah Vogels



GemmaGemma Matthiesen

IKC Wereldwijs
023-5615029

info@ikcwereldwijs.nl
www.ikcwereldwijs.nl

Allow me to introduce myself: 
My name is Gemma Matthiesen and this year I am the teacher of group Turquoise. 
I have been a teacher for 36 years now and still find it a great profession.
My family consists of a husband who works for the police and together we have 2 sons;
Tom aged 29 and Bram aged 25. 
I love gardening, going to the theatre, music, shopping and doing fun things with friends.
Last year, I visited Wereldwijs. The children were immediately in my heart. I now work
here for six weeks and find it a great challenge!

Graan voor Visch 14402
2132 VH  Hoofddorp

Privacy preferences Parro app 
Until Monday 4 November, you can submit or change your privacy preferences in the
Parro app.

How do I change privacy preferences?

You can view and change your privacy preferences according to the following steps: 
 1. Go to the Home page in the app.
2. Tap Privacy preferences (under groups).
3. Select the child for whom you want to view or change preferences.
4. Here you will see the current privacy preferences.
5. Behind each preference, choose whether or not to allow it using the drop-down
menu.  You can also choose to allow or disallow everything at once using the Allow all
option.
6. Under the conditions, click the Save button. The privacy preferences are
automatically updated and adopted in ParnasSys.
7. After 4 November, you can always change your preferences. You can then send a
Parro message to your child's teacher. 
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A chromebook from school?

We currently have around 25 depreciated
Chromebooks. 
Chromebooks that still work fine on their own, but no
longer receive updates.
However, these are still good to use for children to
practise maths, language, spelling at home in their
COOL portal.

Could you use a chromebook? If so, please email
ict@ikcwereldwijs.nl.
Together with our bridge officer Margreet, we will
then see which families can have a chromebook.
Larger families have priority when signing up. 
If you are selected, you will receive an e-mail when
you can pick up your chromebook. You will sign a
contract that you are aware that the chromebook will
no longer receive updates or support from the school.
After that, it is yours.
Of course, you will receive a charger with the
chromebook.
You can send a mail until the autumn holidays.
(Sunday 3 November 2024).
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Parental contribution
Dear parents/carers,

We would like to draw your attention to the payment of the voluntary parental
contribution.
The voluntary parental contribution has been set at 50 euros for this school year. This is
used to arrange extra activities at school, such as Sinterklaas, Easter, games, Christmas,
Wereldwijs day and this year for the first time an Iftar.
We desperately need your contribution to continue doing these activities for our
children.
Should you not be able to meet the entire amount, you can also choose your own
contribution. If you would like to make a higher donation, we are very happy to do so.
You can make your contribution via the link below.

https://betaalverzoek.rabobank.nl/betaalverzoek/?id=-l68I_hxQe2TUUF8jE94Pg

If you have already paid before, you obviously do not have to pay again.  

Kind regards,
Team IKC Wereldwijs
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